
Rules Committee, 

I have been voting in Presidential elections since 1972, and my vote has *mattered* exactly once.  

I'd like to change that, and I'd like for you to help me to that.  

I've lived in a lot of states over the course of my life, but as luck would have it, I've never lived in a 

so-called 'battleground' state. That's why I've never really been able to vote for the President of this 

country, and I'd like you to help change that. 

Ernest Allen  
terry_allen@hotmail.com  
2373 NW 185th Avenue, #103  
Hillsboro, Oregon 97124 
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